
1886 2010 

124 Years 

SACRAMENTS 

BAPTISM: Pre-Baptismal Class:  

By appointment 

SACRAMENT OF  

RECONCILIATION:  

Saturdays at 3:30pm 

MARRIAGE: Mandatory  

interview 4 months before wedding date 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 

Anyone who is seriously ill is invited to 

contact the rectory to request the  

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 

and Holy Communion. 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 Saturday Vigil……….....4:00 p.m. 

Sunday………………..10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday……...……...7:00 a.m. 

Thursday….…..…..…....7:00 a.m. 

 Friday……..……….…..7:00 a.m. 

ADDRESS 

212 Stanislaus Street 

Buffalo, NY 14212 

 

RECTORY HOURS 

Monday: 11 a.m.—7p.m. 

Wednesday: 9a.m—12p.m. 

(or by appointment) 

 

PHONE DIRECTORY 

Rectory: 895-8091 

Rectory Fax: 895-8773 

Religious Education:  

895-8091 or 692-0585 

Cemetery: 681-3090 

Cemetery Fax: 681-3166 

Response To Love Center: 

Sr. M. Johnice, CSSF —

Director: 894-7030 

 

Emails:              

cemetery@. 

saintadalbertbasilica.org 

rectory@. 

saintadalbertbasilica.org 

Website:             

www.saintadalbertbasilica.org 

PARISH STAFF 

PASTOR:  

REV. THADDEUS  

BOCIANOWSKI 

 

DIRECTOR OF  

RELIGIOUS  

EDUCATION/PARISH 

LIFE:  

Lorraine Chojnicki 

SECRETARY: 

Aimee Brucz 

FOLK GROUP:  

Mary Stachewicz 

ORGANIST:  

Mary Lewczyk 

CEMETERY  

SUPERVISOR:  

Scott Drzewiecki 

PARISH COUNCIL  

PRESIDENT: 

Stan Kowalski Jr. 

TRUSTEES:  

Ted Kniazuk 

Ron Suchocki 

 

August 15, 2010 

 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 



Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary St. Adalbert’s Basilica August 15, 2010 

Mass Intensions 

Saturday, August 14th 

 4:00 p.m.    SOKOWSKI FAMILY, REV. VINCENT, REV. BERNARD, 

       CONSTANCE & JOHN—Sokolowski Family 

Sunday, August 15th: Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 10:30 a.m.   TIMOTHY JOHNSON—Parents, Frank & Mary Ann   

Wednesday, August 18th 

 7:00 a.m.     

Thursday, August 19th  

 7:00 a.m.     

Friday, August 20th  

 7:00 a.m.    

Saturday, August 21st 

 4:00 p.m.    HAROLD PENASACK—Jean Waligorski & Jackie Piatkowski 

Sunday, August 22nd: Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time        

 10:30 a.m.    RICHIE NIESCIER—Tom, Marcia & Aimee Brucz 

Welcome!  Our parish would like to welcome you to our beautiful Basilica.  Whether 

you are a longtime parishioner, a student from St. Adalbert’s, or a new visitor we are 

glad you are here to celebrate with us at St. Adalbert’s.  If you are not registered and 

would like to be, please fill out this form.  Or if you have any comments, concerns or 

wanting to add to the prayer list or bulletin, please fill out the form and bring or mail it 

to the parish office or place in the collection basket. 
NAME_______________________________________ PHONE ________________________ 

Comments/Prayer List___________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

□ New Parishoners     □ New Phone     □ New Address     □ Moving, please update              

2010 Mass Book  We have 2010 weekday Masses open for your intentions.  If you have 

a friend or family member you would like to have a Mass said for, please call our rectory 

office to schedule a Mass.  895-8091 

2nd Reading Art Work 2nd Reading Art Work 
Our Prayer List Please remember the sick, the homebound and the hospitalized in your 

daily prayers especially;  Art Collogi; J.P; Doreen Garrette; Kendall Pawlak; Anthony T; 

Ronald Sphere; Freddie Endo; Tom Brucz; Robert Herdlein Jr.; Karen Kozak; TJK;  

Christine Harms; Frank Golimowski; Tom Hund; Kory Driver; Charlotte Barnas; Barbara 

Barnas; and Anthony Ciampa  If you would like to put a name on the prayer list, please 

call the rectory.  We will keep the names on our prayer list for one month. 

Wedding Anniversary  Our Parish would like to honor those with 50, 60 and 70 years 

or more of marriage!  There will be a ceremony at St. Joseph’s Cathedral on October 17, 

2010 to celebrate those celebrating their 50th, 60th and 70th Anniversary of this year 2010. 

Please call our rectory if you would like to attend this Mass.  You must contact us before 

September in order to reserve your spot!  (716) 895-8091 

Parish Picnic Join us for the Parish Picnic on Sunday, August 29 at 

noon. Games, prizes, food and conversation. Public pool accessible. 
Please bring a dish to share. Hotdogs and beverages will be supplied.  

It will be held at Lincoln Park, Pavilion #1 and #3  in the Town of  

Tonawanda (14223).  It is on the corner of Parker Blvd. and Decatur Rd.  Call Lorraine at 

692-0585 or Aimee at the rectory 895-8091 to let us know you are coming.  Directions: 

Take 33 W to 198 E to Parkside exit (by the Buffalo Zoo). Right on Parkside, left on 

Starin, right on Englewood, left on Parker to Decatur. See you there!  Call the rectory if 

you need further directions. 

Last Weekends Second Collection Thank you for your kind contribution for the 

Church in Poland—to help the Bishops keep open three seminaries outside of Poland! 

“From this day all generations will call me blessed; the Almighty has done great things for 

me and holy is his Name.  He has cast down the mighty from their thrones, and has lifted 

up the lowly.”  Lk 1:48b—49, 52 


